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To Whom it may concern:
I am writing in response to draft policy created by the Washington State Department of Ecology
which contains proposed permitting requirements for maintaining animals and livestock. People
have owned and maintained animals for EONS without needing to pay for a permit every year.
Requiring a permit for an animal because they MIGHT pollute a water source is absolutely
ridiculous. PEOPLE POLLUTE, not animals.


